
 

Anti Bullying week - ‘Odd Socks day’ - Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This year we will be celebrating Anti-Bullying week again with pupils and staff wearing odd socks on 
Tuesday 16th November to celebrate what makes us all unique. We will be launching the day with an 
assembly followed by PSHE lessons using resources from the Anti-Bullying alliance and Pyjama drama 
who want to prevent bullying and celebrate differences. No donations will be collected on this day.  
 

The theme this year is ‘One Kind Word’.  In a world that can sometimes feel like it’s filled with negativity, 
one kind word can provide a moment of hope. It can be a turning point. It can change someone’s 
perspective. It can change their day. It can change the course of a conversation and break the cycle of 
bullying. Best of all, one kind word leads to another. Kindness fuels kindness. So from the playground to 
Parliament, and from our phones to our homes, together, our actions can fire a chain reaction that 
powers positivity.  

Pupils will be reminded of the definition of bullying we are using the 4P’s:  
Powerful, Painful, Persistent and Planned.  
 

Children in Need – Thursday 18th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year we will be supporting the charity ‘Children in Need’ on Thursday 18th November.  
 
Staff and pupils will be dressing down for the day, in their own style where we can let everyone be 
themselves. If your child would like to take part, we ask for a minimum donation of £1, please.  There 
will be an assembly on Thursday morning and a cake sale at break time only - cakes are being sold for 
50p by the school parliament members. Thank you in advance for supporting this worthy cause. 


